Education & Awareness Subcommittee Meeting Tuesday, April 7, 2015

Present: Elaine McMurray, Mary Ellen McDermott, Brenda Ryan, Carrie Dodman, Rob Campbell (Chair)

1.Brenda presented information on a JOOAY app that is being developed for the purpose of being able to learn what recreational opportunities are available for kids in any community.

There are people from the Thames Valley Children's Centre as well as the Occupational Therapy Program at Western University who are interested in getting more information on this as it develops.

- 2. We discussed how to address accommodation needs when we plan events.
- 3.Rob will contact Karen Hernandes at the Central Library to ensure a projector and screen are available for the presentation that Sandy Levin is doing for us at our Lunch & Learn on April 15th.
- 4. Carrie suggested that there may be an opportunity available for us to look into to partner with the people at Kings College who deal with Disability Studies.

Our next Education & Awareness meeting is planned for Weds. May 6 at 10am.